From: David Reifman
Sent: Saturday, June 23, 2018 9:26 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Fwd: QUARTERS Grand Opening June 22 

 

Steve - I attended this opening 

David L. Reifman 

Commissioner

City of Chicago

Department of Planning and Development

121 North LaSalle Street, Room 1000

Chicago, Illinois  60602

(312) 744-9476

david.reifman@cityofchicago.org

Begin forwarded message:

From: Lissa Druss Christman <lissa@serafin.com>
Date: June 15, 2018 at 8:59:04 AM CDT
To: "David L. Reifman" <David.Reifman@cityofchicago.org>
Subject: Re: QUARTERS Grand Opening June 22
Thank you. 

Lissa Druss
 

